
I oppose the following list of stunningly bad anti-firearms and anti-firearms dealer legislative bills: 
HB636  SB646 
HB910  SB958 
HB1257  SB816 
HB1078   
HB591  HB1501 
HB1104  HB1261 
  
It would seem that many of the members of the Maryland State legislature have gone out of their way 
this year to attack the rights of legitimate firearms owners, while doing nothing worthwhile to actually 
stem crime.  These bills are an example of legislative actions continuing to do nothing but unnecessarily 
over regulating, while not alleviating any problem. This is simply pandering to the far left and 
squandering the public purse.  
  
Vigorous enforcement of existing laws would be more than sufficient to combat crime, combined with 
the judicial system actually convicting and incarcerating criminals. The city of Baltimore is a prime 
example of the actual problem of the revolving door lack of justice. Further restricting lawful firearms 
owners is not the answer. Pandering to the anti-firearms segment is not the answer. 
  
As a voter and a tax payer I vehemently oppose the listed bills. 
  
James Hersey 
5503 Woodridge Dr 
Waldorf MD 20601 
herseyj@hotmail.com 
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